
EXTEND UPDATE  
 

What’s been happening? 

 

Dear families and members of the Christ Church community 

 

Throughout this term our little Extend friends have been engaged in a Cultural Awareness project entitled 

“Celebrating our Cultural Background.” We have learnt about China, England, Argentina, India, Iran and 

South Africa. Each week as we explore a new country, we have learnt key phrases in their national 

language such as hello, goodbye, please and thank you as well as engaging in a range of culturally 

specific art and craft, dance and sporting activities. 

 

On Thursday 20 June we will be holding our Open Afternoon from 4.00pm to 5.45pm for our Extend 

families and prospective families. Please come in and view the wonderful work our boys have been 

involved in over these past two months. During our open afternoon our lovely Extend boys will showcase 

what they have learnt. Everyone is welcome to attend and participate in three rotational activities.  

 

As a reminder our after school care service is located off Queenslea Drive in front of the 

Senior/Preparatory School car park. To the left of our service is our old Pre-Primary rooms and 

playground, and to the right of us is the oval and new Pre-Primary building. We are located in the end 

building in the old Special Education room in between the two buildings. Look out for our Extend banner 

out the front of our room.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Eating Chinese San Choy Bow                             Argentina Tango 

 

We hope to see you all at our Open Afternoon. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Katherine and Keri  

 

Enrol and book now at extend.com.au. 
 
 
 
 

http://extend.com.au/


Program 
 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Let’s make 
flavoured 
shakes  

Let’s play NFL 
(American football) 

Let’s construct 
New York’s 
Central Park 

Open Afternoon 
Art and craft 
African tribal 
mask and 
animals  
Cooking 
Vegetarian 
Butter Chicken 
Dance  
Spanish Tango 

Let’s play 
baseball. 

 


